Navunikabi Village Wainikoroiluva Namosi



22nd December, 2012

RE: LETTER OF THANKS FOR TUITION FEE

Dear Sir,

I Rosalia Kalouniuca of Navunikabi Village, Namosi a former Corpus Christ student, who had just graduated from college on 15th November, 2012 would like to thank you and your company for the great help you have for me, in paying my school fees.

My parents were both unemployed and they depended on the plantation as their source of income. With this source of income they are able to support us financially with our education and everything else at home.

But with the help of your company education for me began to flow as I wasn't worried about my fee and with that also I was able to successfully complete my education.

Therefore, on behalf of my parents and I, I would like to say thank you very much and VINAKA SAKA VAKALEVU for your great support.

Yours faithfully,

Rosalia Kalouniuca